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Welcome to Term 2.  I hope you all had a relaxing holiday break and are 

ready for the busy term ahead. 

At the end of last term, we had our first House Spirit Day for the year.  

These days are organised and run by the student leadership team and 

provide opportunities for students to belong to a team that has lots of 

different ages and interests.  Each term there is a theme selected by the 

students.  Last term the theme was Friendship. 

There were four activities for the students to rotate through on the day 

with the older students helping and guiding the younger ones. 

Activity One was a Happy 
Hands activity that was creating 
their own friendship bracelets 
and handshakes.  
 

 

 

Activity Two was a Making Memories activity.  The students took photos 
for a scrapbook House display.  They had a whole range of 
scrapbooking materials with plenty of glue and scissors to put their 
creations together.   

 

Term 2 2025 
ANZAC Day – 25th April (Public 
Holiday) School Closed 
5/6 excursion to Scienceworks – 
May 7th 
Bouquets and breakfast – May 
9th to celebrate Mother’s Day  
Foundation excursion MSO at 
Hamer Hall May 9th  
5/6 Camp – June 4th to 6th 

School Photos – June 11th 
3/4 Camp – June 18th – 20th 

Design Expo: June 30th 3:30pm 
Parent Teacher Interviews – 
July 3rd (12:00pm to 7:30pm) 
Pupil free day 
House Spirit Day – July 4th 

We are a Child Safe School. 
All school policies are regularly updated: 

To keep up to date you can follow this link: 

https://www.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au/page

/113/Policies  

The school treats any personal 
information we gather from you 
confidentially and in line with the 
Department’s Privacy Policy. 
 
Please note: The school yard is supervised 
from 8:45am each morning until 3:35pm 
each afternoon Monday to Friday. 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0


Activity Three was making ‘Kind On Purpose’ cookies.  
They listened to a story about the Kindness elves and 
discussed how to do random acts of kindness. They then 
had some great fun making the cookies and eating them 
of course! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Activity Four was Golden Games.  All the students participated 
in team building games out on the oval – Tents and Campers, 
Octopus and Fruit Salad! 

 

 



This morning our School Captains Elsa and Zunairah, led us in an ANZAC Day                                                   

ceremony to commemorate this important day.  Congratulations to Thom and 

our singers who sang a beautiful version of ‘The Last ANZAC’. Each Learning 

Community and our Kinder Kids made wreathes to bring to the front and these 

were later placed around our ANZAC tree that is in the front garden of the 

school.  These are now in the front foyer near the office. All the students did a 

magnificent job of the wreathes.  The school captains told us a bit about ANZAC 

Day and the Ode for the Fallen was read.  We then played the last post and had 

a minute’s silence. It was wonderful to see how respectful our students were on 

this very important occasion.  This is a small excerpt from the ceremony:  

 

 

 

ANZAC day is a day when we remember the 

anniversary of the landings of Australian and New 

Zealand soldiers or ANZACS, as we now call them, on 

some beaches far away from Australian shores. On 

ANZAC Day, throughout Australia, New Zealand and 

many parts of the world, ceremonies are conducted to 

honour the memory of those brave ANZACS who died defending our country. ANZAC day is a reminder that war 

is horrible and while we should be proud of what the ANZACS and other Australian soldiers have done, we 

should always remember that there are never any winners in wars. Every ANZAC Day, we should remember all 

current and former members of the Australian Defence Force.  

Have a great long weekend! (no school tomorrow) 
Remember, every day counts! 
Jo Money 
Principal 

 

FOUNDATION TOURS:  If you know someone who lives in Glenroy and 

is interested in our school, we are conducting school tours for 2026 

enrolments. Ring the school office on 93064144 to book in on one of the 

available dates.  

 

Our school enrolment zone can be found at 

www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au 

  
 

http://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au/


100% Attendance in 

Term 1 
86 students 
 

 

 

 

Year 4 
Zaineb K 
Bhavisha  
Ali O 
Celina  
Ocim  
Hamda  

Year 5 
Dawoud  
Jay   
Muhammad  
Parth  
Bareeha  
Omar  
Toby  
Razanne  
Mubashira  
Teamo  
Ridam  
Ryan  
Tatiana  
Haris  
Maryam  
Aayan  
Fatimah  

Year 6 
Rayan  
Retaj  
Elsa  
Saanvi  
Farwa  
Yasmin  
Mohsin  
Ayat  
Safia  
Aryan  
Zunairah 
Irha  
Aarav  
 

Foundation 
James  
Omari 
Olive  
Rosie  
Yunis  
Mariah  
Harriet  
Zoe  
Ali Asghar 
Zakaari  
Hendrix 

Year 1 
Raneem  
Iman  
Adam  
Mohamed  
Fatima 
Zayn  
Nina  
Radin  
Zahraa  
Ali Ammar  
Usman  
Saffie  
Noah  
Setayesh  
 

Year 2 
Evie  
Sweshka  
Yusef  
Hamna  
Saja  
Karema  
Waniya  
Alyssa  
 

Year 3 
Nassim  
Amira  
Saad  
Manal  
Ranin  
Sarah 
Olivia  
Nikhil  
Kate  
Atrin  
Ruhab  
Harshu  
Lawrence  
Umar  
Barira  
Aaleyah  
Arnav  
 



 

 


